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Pursuant to the terms of O.C.G.A. § 50-14-1, notice is hereby given to the public that the next  open meeting of the Board of Juvenile Justice previously scheduled for December 13th has now been rescheduled to convene at 10:00 a.m. on Monday, December 17, 2012.  The meeting will be held in the Board Room at 3408 Covington Highway, Decatur, Georgia 30032.  
If you require accommodations call 404-859-1982.

Avery D. Niles, Commissioner				       	Department of Juvenile Justice
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